
 BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  
 
 
In the Matter of a Rate Increase Request of  )  Case No. SR-2012-0399 
House Springs Sewer Company. )  
 

 
 

NOTICE REGARDING EXTRA-RECORD COMMUNICATION 
 

Issue Date: July 27, 2012 
 
 On July 27, 2012, we received the attached correspondence from Senator Jim 

Lembke on behalf of Pat Fribis, owner of House Springs Sewer by US Mail. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kevin D. Gunn, Chairman 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 27th day of July, 2012. 
 
 
 




